
From: Florida aquatic plant managers, researchers, and agency personnel [mailto:CAIP-FL-

AQUATICS@LISTS.IFAS.UFL.EDU] On Behalf Of Brown,Karen P 
Sent: Monday, March 14, 2016 11:43 AM 

To: CAIP-FL-AQUATICS@LISTS.IFAS.UFL.EDU 
Subject: Aquatic Plant Management Society Newsletter and Annual Meeting information 
  
The Aquatic Plant Management Society March Newsletter is now available on the APMS website at 
http://apms.org/newsletters/ . Important items in this issue include the Second Call for Papers, student 
incentives for presenting papers, and hotel registration info for the APMS Annual Meeting, July 17-20, 
2016 in Grand Rapids, MI. Criteria for the APMS $40,000 Graduate Student Research Grant is also 
presented in the Second Call for Proposals. The March Newsletter contains much more information on 
the APMS Annual Meeting and items of interest for aquatic plant managers across the country. After 
viewing the Newsletter, please consider joining the Aquatic Plant Management Society. 
  
Aquatic Plant Management Society (APMS) 
7922 NW 71st Street | Gainesville FL   32653  
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